
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the meeting 
of the Art on the Outside Subcommittee of 
the Arts and Cultural Affairs Commission 
scheduled for Thursday, June 26, 2014 at 
3:30 p.m. at the West Hollywood Library 
Community Meeting Room located at 625 N. 
San Vicente Boulevard, West Hollywood has 
been cancelled. 
 
The next meeting of the Art on the Outside Subcommittee will be 
held THURSDAY, July 24, 2014 at 3:30 P.M. at the West Hollywood 
Library Community Meeting Room located at 625 N. San Vicente 
Boulevard, West Hollywood, CA 
 
 
 
 


